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CONTENT 

 

Over twenty years experience as a layperson campaigning on Overseas 

Development Aid issues has brought me to the conclusion that annual 

expenditure on Overseas Development Aid should be legally enshrined at 

0.7% of GNP as at one time proposed by Michael D. Higgins.  
 

 

 

 

 


